TO THE HONCURABLE THE SPEAKER AND MEMBERS OF THE HOUSE OF
REPRESENTATIVES

This petition of concerned citizens draws to the attention of the House:

The Australian government is negotiating a Trans-Pacific Partnership free trade agreement
(TPPA) with the US, New Zealand, Chile, Peru, Brunei, Singapore, Malaysia and Vietnam. But
the agenda is being set by giant US corporations. They see many Australian health, social,
cultural and environmental policies are barriers to trade which should be removed. They want to
use the negotiations to undermine the Pharmaceutical Benefits Scheme and charge higher prices
for medicines, to give special rights for corporations to sue governments, to remove labeliing of
genetically modified food, to undermine local jobs and fair employment conditions for government
contracts, and to weaken policies for Australian content in film, television and digital media. They
also oppose including enforceable labour rights and environmental protections in the agreement.

We therefore ask the House not to support any agreement which undermines any of the above
listed policies, to support the inclusion of enforceable labour rights and environmental protections
in the agreement, and to support publication of the text of the agreement for public and
parliamentary debate before it is ratified.





